
 
 

 

WALK AGAINST YOUTH VIOLENCE  

SUNDAY 24th SEPTEMBER 
 

 

We are excited to announce The White Knight Foundation will host the third annual Walk Against 

Youth Violence on Sunday 24th September 2017! 

 

In 2017 we are hoping to have over 250 walkers join us on the 10km Spit to Manly walk with an 

8:00am meet time for 8:30am start. Make sure you share with your family and friends to get them 

out on what will be an awesome Sunday morning! The walk will finish at Manly Wharf at approximately 

10:00am with a free BBQ for all walkers. There will be a short presentation following the walk so make 

sure to stay around! 

 

Tickets for the walk will be $30 plus a $2.64 booking fee. 

 

WHAT TO KNOW: 

 

·         Gofundraise links: to http://2017walkagainstyouthviolence.gofundraise.com.au/ 

·         How to create a fundraising page and link it to ours: 

https://support.gofundraise.com/hc/en-us/articles/201282970-How-do-I-create-a-

fundraising-page- 

·         10km walk from Spit to Manly 

·         Whoever raises the most over $3,000 (through Gofundraise) wins a Nintendo Switch  

·         Sunday 24th September - 8am meet for an 8:30am start 

 

In 2016 TWKF managed to raise over $10 000 to assist young victims of crime along with raising 

awareness on the issue of youth violence and the devastating impacts it leaves. We are aiming to 

match and beat this goal of funds raised to continue supporting young victims in our communities. 

 

Remember, the person who raises the most money through GoFundraise over $3000 will win a 

Nintendo Switch! Make sure you share GoFundraise pages through your social media. 

 

Look forward to seeing you all on the day! 
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